
 

Community Information Bulletin 
Flags at Half-Staff: In Memory of Thomas (Tom) Reilly 

 
May 13, 2024 
  
 
Flags at all DPCDSB schools and facilities will be flown at half-staff from Monday, May 13 to Friday, May 
17 in memory of Thomas Joseph (Tom) Reilly, former DPCDSB Director of Education who passed away 
on May 9, 2024. 

See obituary for Thomas Joseph (Tom) Reilly. 
 
Eternal rest grant unto him O Lord and let the perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. 
Amen 

 

https://www.catholic-cemeteries.ca/obituary/thomas-joseph-reilly/

